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Hello!

I’'m excited to be working with your son/daughter in my small group this year! | know we are
going to have a blast as we meet each week to check in with each other, study the Bible
together and figure out how to apply our faith to our daily lives.

The purpose of this letter is to help you get to know me a little bit better, as | will be spending a
lot of time investing in your son/daughter this year. My name is Adam and | have been married
for 17 years. My wife, Jennifer, and | have three kids. Alec is 13, Danielle is 11, and Jared is just
about to turn 9. Both Alec and Danielle attend Ground Zero, which they love. We are a very
active family with our school, church, and the swim club. We also have a yellow lab named
Buddy who is like another member of our family. We have been attending Eagle Brook Church
for about four years now.

| am so excited to be serving as your student’s small group leader this year. Please don’t
hesitate to reach out to me throughout the year if you have questions, want to chat or just
have a prayer request for your student. | also want to let you know that on occasion | might be
calling or texting your son/daughter to see how he/she is doing or calling to wish him/her a
Happy Birthday. We will also try to get together as a small group and plan a fun evening away
from Ground Zero from time to time. More details on these events will be given to your
son/daughter or | might call with the details.

If you have any questions at all feel free to email, call or text me. Thank you for the opportunity
to get to know your student this year- | know it’s going to be a great year!

Blessings,
John Smith
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